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NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP), wishes to announce the following changes on the calendar of CAJP meetings: 

· The informal meeting on the inter-American human rights system originally planned for February 7, 2008, will be held on February 14, at 2:30 p.m., in the José Gustavo Guerrero Room.
· The introductory course, held by the CAJP in conjunction with the International Organization for Migration, on the human rights of migrants, incuding migrant workers and their families: March 6, 2008.
· The annual meeting on the implementation of the Inter-American Program for the Promotion and Protection of the Human Rights of Migrants, including Migrant Workers and Their Families: March 7, 2008


The agenda for each of these meetings will be distributed in due course.
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